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Townsend, Erle

From: Brian N Clayton <gasmaster3@hotmail.com>

Sent: Friday, December 22, 2023 5:31 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

With respect, I WILL NEVER PURCHASE AN ELECTRIC VEHICLE.  I will not have anything 

crammed down my throat that I do not believe in.  I’ve been in the energy business for over 35 

years and KNOW that electric energy is the MOST EXPENSIVE SOURCE OF ENERGY IN THE 

WORLD, mostly because it relies on multiple other sources of energy to maintain a constant 

power supply.   The common market should determine what energy sources the public wants. 

Respectfully, 

Brian N Clayton 

gasmaster3@hotmail.com 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


